South Middle School

800 S. Alves Street
Henderson, KY 42420
Phone-270-831-5050

October 29, 2010

Henderson County Board of Education
1805 Second Street
Henderson, KY 42420

Dear Members of the Board of Education,

I am requesting permission for students at South Middle School to attend the
Kentucky Youth Assembly. This will be an overnight trip; the dates for this trip are
December 12, 13 and 14, in Louisville.

This is an opportunity for the students to learn about our state government. One of
the activities will be for the students to write a bill that addresses a situation they
want resolved. They will also be responsible for presenting the bill to the various
attending delegates and attempt to get it passed through the House of
Representatives, the Senate and signed into law by the Governor.

Thank you for your consideration of this educational trip.

Sincerely,

Jr 2o

Leo Peckenpaugh
Principal

(LA

Andrew Raley
South Mi chool
KYA Sponsor



